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London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
169 Union Street London  SE1 0LL 
T 020 8555 1200 F 020 7960 3602 

Textphone 020 7960 3629 
london-fire.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information request reference number: 7842.1 
 
Date of response: 6th September 2023 
 
Request:  
 
Dear Sirs, under the FOI act can you please let me know as to how many times per year in the last 5 years did 
you attend accidents where pedestrians tripped while crossing from road onto pavements in New Bond St, 
London W1 
 
Response:  
 
The Data Team has checked our system and can confirm that LFB have not attended on New Bond Street in 
the past 5 years and there are no recorded attendances due to accidents where pedestrians have tripped 
while crossing from road to pavement.  
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  For more information about 
this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 
 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/

